
May 31, 2021

Heidi Kennedy and Lindsey Kenney
159 Chestnut Hill Rd
Dublin NH, 03444
hjkennedy9@yahoo.com

Zoning Board of Adjustment
Temple Town Offices
Temple NH 03084

Dear Temple Zoning Board,

We wanted to write to you, and show our support for Boo Martin, and Stepping
Stones Farm and Event Center. We believe that the entire community would
only prosper from incoming guests, daily maintenance and overall care of
Stepping Stones. There most likely will be less daily traffic, due to not having
lessons every day.

We believe that Boo will continue to hold all the historic natures of this
property and only enhance the property as a whole, including abutters land.
As of now the property has already come such a far way, and is once again a
shining historic property in Temple. Of the only 10 historic properties left  in
Temple, Boo will continue to showcase the beauty of what makes Temple, and
her property so special.

Boo loves her childhood home, and her town. We believe that Boo will
continue to hold all the values of The town, with the highest respect. Having a
safe place this past year for folks to gather for small celebrations, family
reunions, and business/faculty meetings, has been a shining example of how
even in the hardest of times, Boo Martin was capable of creating, and opening
a place that followed all state requirements.

With Boo behind this new venture, the Town should open its arms wide, as
they have with Ben’s sugar shack, and back this venture.

Thank you for your time,

Heidi Kennedy and Lindsey Kenney


